
The Woodlands Community Presbyterian Church 
An Inclusive Church Family Loving, Sharing, and Serving Christ 

May 6-12, 2018 Website: www.wcpc-tx.org 

FOLLOWING WORSHIP SERVICES TODAY 
Find 4 & 5 year-olds in Rm 307 

CHILDREN: 
Sleepers & Creepers (Baby nursery)   Rm 309 
Explorer Nursery (18 mos-3 years)    Rm 308 
Preschool (3-6 yrs)     Rm 307 

WELCOME GUESTS! 

• Visit the Welcome Table in the Narthex of the Sanctuary for 
information about the ongoing work, worship and fellowship of this 
congregation and how you can get involved. 

• When classes are available attend our "Welcome to WCPC" 
classes in the Hendricks Building, room 302, 9:45am-10:45am.. 

• Speak with one of our staff or go to www.wcpc-tx.org to learn more 
about becoming a member of WCPC. 

WCPC HOSTS A WEEKLY AA MEETING.  Monday night at 7:00 
pm in Rm 306 in the Hendricks Building a local AA group is meeting. If 
you know of anyone who would like to attend please share this info. 

WWWWednesday AAAA�ernoon MMMMusic End of Year Dates 
 

Just a few more dates before the end of another great WAM year. 
Wednesday, May 9: End of the year performance and last WND 
May 13: Mother's Day, Cherub Singers and Angel Voices sing in worship 
May 16: End of the year pool party at the MacDonald's house! 

ADULT, YOUTH AND CHILDREN’S SUNDAY 
SCHOOL AT 9:45 AM  

 

Children:  Pre-K-K in Rm 106, 1st-2nd in Rm 101,  
 3rd &4th in Rm 204, 5th-6th in Rm 205 
Youth:  7th-8th Confirmation  HEB 305  
 9th-12th    Rm 200 Youth Room 
Adults:   
History of the Bible:  The Making  HEB 301 
of the New Testament Canon 
Lectionary Class   HEB 303 
Connecting Through the Bible  HEB 304 
Parenting Class   HEB 306  
First Place 4 Health    Parlor  
Coffee Fellowship    Narthex of Fellowship Hall. 

WEDNESDAYS YOUTH JAM NIGHT 

  
Youth Jam Session will meet in  

Youth room 7:30 pm 
Text Sally Bowers (713-823-2824) to RSVP! 

CIRCLE OF BLESSINGS - WOMEN’S CIRCLE    
2nd Thursday May 10  7:00 pm in Member Homes 
This year we are using the study The Bad Girls of the Bible, and What We Can 
Learn from Them by Liz Curtis Higgs. 

HEIFER RANCH MISSION TRIP 
June 10-15, 2018 Completed 8th - Graduating Seniors 

1 SPOT LEFT! 

YOUTH REGISTER NOW! 

Mo Ranch Celebration 
June 24-29, 2018 

Completed 9th - Graduated Seniors  

Mo Ranch Jr. High Jubilee 
July 8-12, 2018 

Completed 7th - Completed 8th 

Save the Date!  VBS is July 16th-20th 
VBS Planning Mtg TBA email Susan for information 

SANCTUARY FLOWERS $50, Dates with no flowers: June 3,  
July l, Oct 14, 21, 28, Dec, 2 Contact Carol Palmquist at 281-367-5166 or 
RNPalmquist@aol.com 

CPR/AED TRAINING 
Date and Time:  Monday, May 21, 7 pm 
Location:  Room 301 Hendricks Building 
 
The Safety & Emergency Team is hosting a 
CPR/AED Training Event.  This is not a 
certification course.  Duration is approxi-
mately 1 hour.  The course will cover two-
step CPR, defibrillator location and operation (AED), and choking 
emergencies.  Light refreshments will be provided.  If you have any 
questions please call Sheree Fleming at 936-648-7986. 

Did you know there's an Automatic External Defibrillator 
(AED) here at WCPC?  This life saving device, located by 
the restrooms in the narthex outside the Sanctuary, will give 
you step-by-step verbal instructions on how to use it to 
restore a heartbeat in a cardiac arrest emergency. 

Family Promise at WCPC in June* 
*Room 306 in the Hendricks Building will be unavailable from May 27th 

through June 17th. The whole Hendricks Building will be unavailable for use 

from June 2nd through the 17th.  If you have meetings/classes etc  

scheduled during this time contact Shirley Barclay (sbarclay@wcpc-tx.org) 

to relocate to another room or to let her know that you are cancelling class. 

WELCOME NEW MEMBERS! 

Please welcome our newest members:  Judith Bramlett who joins us by 
transfer of letter from the United Methodist Church in The Woodlands; 
Angela Freeman who joins us by transfer of letter from Olive Branch 
Presbyterian Church; Barbara Green who joins us by transfer of letter from 
Lord of Life Lutheran Church in The Woodlands; Andrea Holt who joins 
us by transfer from Bryn Mawr Presbyterian Church in Bryn Mawr, 
PA;  Nate and Katie McCrillis by transfer of letter from Port Aranas 
Community Presbyterian Church; they have three children (Weston 11th 
grade; Jonah pre-school; and Atticus); Jennifer Robinson by reaffirmation 
of faith in Jesus Christ as Lord and Savior; Jennifer is married to Chris and 
they have five children (Mike 10th grade; Emily 8th grade; Elise 6th grade; YOUTH WEDNESDAY NIGHYOUTH WEDNESDAY NIGHYOUTH WEDNESDAY NIGHYOUTH WEDNESDAY NIGHT BIBLE STUDYT BIBLE STUDYT BIBLE STUDYT BIBLE STUDY    

 

Please join us for our “Who is Jesus?” “Who is Jesus?” “Who is Jesus?” “Who is Jesus?” Study at 6:00 pm in the 
Youth Room (CE Rm 200)   
Come early at 5:30 for dinner in Fellowship Hall! 
May 9th– Last Wednesday Dinner and Bible Study 

MO RANCH REGISTRATION DEADLINE MAY 15, 

ATTENTION GARDENERS (AND NON-GARDENERS TOO)!  
Thinners & Sinners next garden adventure is Friday, May 11th at 8:00 a.m. 
JOIN US if you can! Questions? dhitchcocktx@gmail.com or 281-705-5650. 



On the CALENDAR for this week... 

Sunday, May 6 

8:30 & 11:00 a.m. Worship, Sanctuary 

9:45am  Sunday School 

Monday, May 7 

9:30 am  Monday Morning Bible Study, Rm 301 Hendricks Building 

  Moms Group*, Rm 200 

10:00 am  Spanish Class, Rm 302 Hendricks Building 

11:30 am  Yoga, Sanctuary Narthex 

  Sanctuary Guild Luncheon, Republic Grille 

2:00pm  Prayers and Squares, Rm 303 Hendricks Building 

7:00 pm  AA, Rm 306 Hendricks Building 

Tuesday, May 8 

9:30 am  Yoga, Sanctuary Narthex 

7:00 pm  Deacons and Session Meeting, Rm 301 Hendricks Building 

Wednesday, May 9 

10:00 am    Wednesday Study Group, Rm 301 Hendricks Building 

4:15 pm  Children’s chimes in Sanctuary Narthex 

4:45 pm   Children’s choirs: Alleluia in 305, Angel Voices in 301 

  Cherubs in 302 Hendricks Building  

5:30 pm  Heavenly Metal, Sanctuary Narthex 

5:30 pm  Dinner in Fellowship Hall 

6:00pm  Youth Bible Study Rm 200 

7:30 pm  Youth Jam Night, Rm 200 

7:30 pm  Sanctuary Choir*, Choir Room 

Thursday, May 10 

6:30 pm  Yoga, Sanctuary Narthex 

Friday, May 11 

8:00 am  Thinners and Sinners, Garden Area 

9:30 am  Yoga, Sanctuary Narthex 

1:00 pm  Holy Folders, Parlor 

Saturday, May 12 

10:00 am  Yoga, Sanctuary Narthex 
 

*Scheduled nursery care.  Contact Susan Duncan, 281.363.2040, Ext 6  

or sduncan@wcpc-tx.org to confirm time and RSVP for ages & # of children. 

The Woodlands Community Presbyterian Church                                           4881 W. Panther Creek Drive, The Woodlands, TX 77381 

Phone: 281.363.2040—Fax:  281.363.9166  Website: www.wcpc-tx.org   Email: office@wcpc-tx.org 

                          March        Yr to Date 
Receipts             $  103,827      $ 284,422 
Expenses            $(93,499)     $(263,234) 
Over/(Under)    $   10,328    $   21, 188 

Treasurer’s Report for MARCH 2018 

The Mon. Morning Women’s Bible study group meets Mondays 
from 9:30-11:30am in Rm 301 in the Hendricks building. New mem-
bers are always welcome!  We are studying Daniel.  The only supply 
needed is your favorite (study) Bible.  Contact Tricia Knight (281-367-
0490) for info! 

The Woodlands Community Presbyterian Church Prayer List 
“Be merciful to me, and hear my prayer.”  Psalm 4:1c 

The WCPC Prayer List may be found at the Welcome table.  Prayer requests may be 
added or removed by contacting the church office, Rev. Laura Grice (281.363.2040, 

Ext 2 or lgrice@wcpc-tx.org )or Kim Petrie at petrie_kim@msn.com. 

If you would like to meet your tithe through an automatic transfer of funds 
from your bank account, forms are at the office or at www.wcpc-tx.org. 

Automatic Tithing 

Worship Attendance 

April 22, 2018    249 
April 23, 2017    234 

SHOW YOU CARE WITH CALL- A- FRIEND  
WCPC is looking for a few members to make a short phone call every so 
often to someone in the congregation who can’t come to church.  
Choose one person to contact by phone to say that the church cares. It’s 
easy, but it makes a difference—for both of you. Prefer to visit in person?  
We have a Visitation Ministry, and we need your help there, too.  Email 
Mignon Mabry at mwmabry@gmail.com or Tammy Rand at 
fromaway1958@me.com for details or a call-back. 

MISSION OUTREACH 

COMMUNION SERVERS 
Would you like the opportunity to serve communion at WCPC?   
All confirmed WCPC adults and youth may sign up to serve.  If you 
would like to be a part of this ministry, and did not receive a WCPC 
Communion Servers invitation on SignUp Genius, please email Nancy 
Castro at nancyc1254@yahoo.com.  Your name and email will be in-
cluded in the next SignUp Genius communion invitation message.   

Help make WCPC look it’s best!  The Mow and Blow 
team needs volunteers! Contact: Andy Ward at  

AndyNon7@gmail.com 

PRAYERS & SQUARES 
The Prayers and Squares, quilting/knitting/crocheting group will meet 
on Mondays, May 7 and 21.  Come join us for fellowship, learning, and 
sharing of ideas and projects as we supply quilts and shawls for caring 
and comfort for those in need.  Meeting is from 2:00 until 5:00 p.m. on 
the first and third Mondays each month.   Contact:  Nancy Kiefer. 

CALLING ALL COLLEGE STUDENTS! 
We are planning to send cards of encouragement and small care pack-
ages to our college students to let them know we care about them.  If 
you’d like us to send cards to your college student, please send their 
name and full mailing address to Leigh Cordier at lacord@sbcglobal.net   
If you would like to donate gift cards or would like to help, please send 
Leigh an email. 

May 7th Moms Meeting 9:30 -11:30 Youth Room-CE 200 Join us as we 
work on our backpack craft for our Blessing of the Backpacks at the end 
of Summer.  *RSVP to Susan at SDuncan@wcpc-tx.org  for childcare. 

• Just Coffee - After service on Sunday, May 13th or 20th, place 
your order for this delectable coffee. Your purchase of Just 
Coffee helps to stem the migration of young Mexican families to 
the U. S.  Contact:  Mary Emerson at 832-246-8905 or 
emerlee911@gmail.com. 

• 2018 Pentecost Offering - This special offering will be collected 
on Pentecost Sunday, May 20th. 25% supports the Young 
Adult Volunteer (YAV) program, 25% goes to Ministries with 
Youth, 10% advocates for Children at Risk and 40% will go to a 
local organization helping youth at risk.  This year the youth 
program at FPC- Dickinson will be the beneficiary of our local 
portion.  FPC-Dickinson suffered considerable damage as a result 
of Hurricane Harvey.  

• Family Promise -  WCPC will host homeless families in HEB  
from June 3-17.  Sign-up through SignUpGenius to be a 
driver, laundry angel, overnight, weekend or dinner host in 
the courtyard on Sunday mornings today through the end of 
May or on our website at www.wcpc-tc.org.  Contact:  Warren 
Evans at 281-255-6286 or wevans36@comcast.net.        

• Supplies Needed for 2018 Peru Medical Mission Trip - The 
Mission Outreach Team is collecting children’s prescription 
eyeglasses, adult eyeglasses both prescription and reading glasses, 
toothbrushes and unused travel-size toiletries (soap, shampoo, 
lotion & toothpaste) through the end of June . Please mark 
donations for Peru Mission Trip and put in the specially marked 
bin in the courtyard on Sunday mornings or in the office during 
the week.  Contact:  Gary Chapman 281-361-5779 or 
gary.chapman5206@gmail.com. 

• Food Pantry -  Special needs for May:  cooking oil, syrup, 
pancake/muffin mixes, shampoo & conditioner.   Ongoing 
needs:  peanut butter, jam, dry milk, cleaning products (no spray 
bottles), personal hygiene items, diapers and baby wipes. Bring 
donations to the pantry in the narthex anytime.  


